
11th November 2021 
  
Kia ora tatou katoa whanau 
 
Trash to Flash is the main event this week, thanks to those 
parents/caregivers who have booked in for the showcase and 
lunch. 
 
Our Trash to Flash showcase begins at 12pm in the jubilee 
hall.  If you are entering through the Norwood Road entrance, 
scan the QR code posted on the gate. 
The main gate will also have a QR code attached to the wall, alternately come to the office and sign our visitors 
book. 
 
From next week, we will use an electronic Vistab for capturing visitor information. 
 
The showcase will run for approximately 1.5 hours. 
From approximately 1.45pm the children will have lunch together, seniors in the hall—with visiting parents, 
juniors outside in the shade with their hats on.  If you choose to take your children following the lunch break 
2.30pm, please advise their teacher and sign them out in the office. 
 
The showcase will be a blast! 
 
Nau mai haere mai. 
 
Richard Wilkinson 
Principal 

  

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
 

November—Whiringa-Ā-Rangi 

12th  Trash to Flash Parade & Lunch—12.00pm 

19th  Mrs Wilkinson’s last day in Room 10 

22nd  Mrs Bedford returns to Room 10 

24-26th Yr 7 & 8 Camp 

26th  Night Under The Canvas 

 

Our school now has    
eftpos available for    

paying fees,          
stationery and      

uniforms.   
Available at the 

school office. 

Naveya—Room 8 

 Di’Jionn—Room 7 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 
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Room 5  - A Busy Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kia Ora  
 
Wow, how fast is the term going?  We have had a busy time in Room 5 this term with a major 
focus on “ Trash to Flash” creative arts in the curriculum. Our designs will be presented in the 
show on Friday followed by a shared lunch. 
Our focus this term is to consolidate our learning through activities that support our 
knowledge and how to apply it. We have used Maths games, Stem activities and Art to     
scaffold this learning.  
Water colours of spring to helicopters, sustainable house models to character profiles are just 
some of the activities we have used. 



Te kupu o te reo Maori 

 

Kei te ngenge ahau 

I am tired 
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ENROLMENTS FOR 2022 
We are currently discussing and planning our classes for 2022.  If you plan to enrol your child or know of 
any children planning to enrol for next year, please encourage them to contact us so we can plan with 
more certainty around class sizes.     MOBILE DENTAL CLINIC 
Due to unforeseen circumstances the mobile dental clinic that was due to arrive at our school this term 
has been delayed.  At this stage it won’t be at our school until Term 1 2022.  If your child does need to 
see a dentist please ring 021-359-798 or 0800-825-583. 
SWIMMING AT SCHOOL 
Swimming has begun at school this week for all students.  Please ensure your child/ren bring their togs 
and towel each day.  If your child cannot swim for any reason they will need to bring a note for their 
teacher. 
COMPULSORY SUN HAT—TERM 4 
This term and term 1 2022 your child will need to be wearing a school sunhat during morning and     
afternoon breaks.  Students who are not wearing a sunhat will be required to play under the shade or 
cover.  Please see Trish or Linda in the office if you need to order a sunhat through our uniform supplier, 
Direct Group, Hamilton or alternatively you can order online at http://shop.directgroup.co.nz/ and 
choose Miller Avenue School. 

Old necklaces, beads, earrings, 
brooches and any junk jewellery 
which dould be used for making 

Christmas decorations.    
Please drop any of these items into our 

school office.  Thank you. 

 Big ‘A’ Attendance Award 

 Not awarded this week 

Wanted Please...  

Old necklaces, beads, earrings, 

brooches and any junk jewellery 

which could be used for making 

Christmas decorations. 

Trash to Flash 

Friday 12th November 12pm to 2.00pm approx 

Grandparent/whanau event and lunch invitation 

Please contact Richard 022 603 5529 to book your 

place for lunch. 

NZ Visual Art Curriculum 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 


